MESSAGE FROM
THE CEO

The end of the school year is fast
approaching. It has been a
tremendous year of incredible
growth for our school, with our
fabulous outdoor fitness center
planned and dedicated, the start of
a new esports program, three new
members of the Board introduced,
many fun holiday parties, several
INnteresting guests who have shared
their expertise and numerous
exciting field trips.

N addition to our strong academic
and life skills programs, we worked
very hard to ensure that students
nad many activities to participate in
such as bowling, track, art therapy,
swimming, basketball, pep rallies,
sports banquet, prom, workforce
speakers and educational trips.

This time of the year is dedicated to
our seniors who will graduate on
Friday, July 7. We wish Caleb, |saiah,
Armando, Brayden, Logan, Zyaire,

| ogan, Alvonser, Machenzie, Jarrod,
Jacob, Malachi, Riley and Justin the
very best and encourage you to stay
In touch with us. Congratulations!

Our new website is in proguction
with incredible information for all
families. We thank everyone who
took the time to submit the surveys,
which are important ways for us to
know how to plan for the future.

'd like to take this time to wish
everyone a safe and happy summer!

Sincerely,

Paul
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Let's have a big round of applause for our 2023 Seniors

who will graduate on Friday, July 7,10:00 a.m. at
Stambaugh Auditorium. Plan on joining us to celebrate

our new High School graduates.
All three schools will be closed that day so everyone
can join in the celebration!

AMY AND TONY DAPRILE SUPPORT
THE ESPORTS PROGRAM

Programs and activities are only as good as the support
they receive. Our esports program continues to grow
under the direction of Mr. Justin, who showed Tony and
Amy Daprile of the Daprile Insurance Group, LLC the
upgraded classroom at the high school where the
magic happens! Tony and Amy recently provided

signhificant financial support to ensure that our students
have all of the tools to continue to benefit from this

fast-growing activity. We appreciate their ongoing
commitment and generosity to our school!
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